
Answering reviewers 

Dear reviewers and editor: 

Thanks for your reviewing. All the authors are agree to transfer the article 

to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. We ensure that there is 

no improper reference recommended to cite. And we have tried our best to 

verify the language problems. Moreover, we have added “article highlights” 

section at the end of the main text. Thank you very much for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yan-ping Li 

Department of Gastroenterology,   

Chongqing hospital of Traditional Chinese Medicine, 

Chongqing 400021, China. 

E-mail：lyp20210203@163.com  
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